



PLEASE POST

Date: March 17, 2020

To: All BCGEU Members at Native Education College

Re: Bargaining Update: Mediation REVISED

Due to the current pandemic, BCGEU is postponing all non-essential meetings within the next 60 days. This means that the parties will not meet in mediated bargaining until May 20, 2020 at the earliest.

As the strike mandate you provided expires after 90 days, we will be holding another strike vote prior to mediation. This meeting will be schedule to take place in mid-May at the earliest.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

In solidarity,

Sue Arnault, Bargaining Committee Chair Pooran Qasimi, Bargaining Committee Member Etovre Vese, Bargaining Committee Member Ryan Stewart, Staff Representative - Negotiations

cc: Cindy Battersby, Vice-President, Component 7
Amber Keane, Chair, Local 703
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations
Shannon Murray, Coordinator, Component 7
Larisa Struk, Staff Representative, Lower Mainland Area Office

RS/dw moveUP